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' BRUCE H HAMILTON
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Vice President

EHEI' gy® ’ McGuire Nuclear Station

Duke Energy Corporation
MGO1VP / 12700 Hagers Ferry Road
Huntersville, NC 28078

704-875-5333
704-875-4809 fax
bhhamilton@duke-energy.com.

October 24, 2008

“U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC (Duke)

McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1

'‘Docket Number 50-369

Relief Request 08-MN-002 and License Amendment Request Updating
Leak-Before-Break Evaluation

By letters dated September 17, September 18 and October 9, 2008, Duke submitted
a license amendment request, a relief request, and a response to request for
additional information, respectively, to support contingent application of a structural
weld overlay to the reactor vessel hot leg nozzle-to-safe end weld(s) at McGuire Unit
1. The examination of these welds was successfully completed on October 12,
2008, and the welds did not require any repair.- Duke hereby withdraws the subject
relief request and license amendment request.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact P. T. Vu
at (704) 875-4302. :

Sincerely,

Bruce H. Hamilton
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XC:

L. A. Reyes, Region |l Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center, 23 T85
61 Forsyth St., SW

Atlanta, GA 30303-8931

J. F. Stang, Jr., Senior Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .
11555 Rockville Pike

. Mail Stop 0-8 G 9A

Rockville, MD 20852-2738

J. B. Brady ‘
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

B. O. Hall, Section Chief

Division of Environmental Health, Radiation Protection Section
North Carolina Department of Environment and Natural Resources
1645 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699



